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First name: Gloria

Last name: English

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | own a home which borders the Stanislaus National Forest.

I do not support the closing of over 1/2 million acres of the Stanislaus National Forest to snowmobiles.

The National Forest is for the use of ALL, not selected groups that want the forest for their own use/pleasure.
Most of them do not even live near the Stanislaus National Forest. Snow mobiles are also used by backcountry
skiers and snowshoeing.

This will greatly affect tourism in our area, businesses and rideable terrain for snowmobile access!!



